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Simplicity is THE classic work about making the complicated simple, from world-renowned writer and
philosopher Edward de Bono. From confusing manuals to uninterpretable jargon to bureaucratic red-tape,
modern life can be highly complicated and frustrating. For many of us it is almost impossible to make sense
of. In Simplicity, lateral-thinking guru Edward de Bono shows us how to bring simplicity into our
increasingly complicated lives. Through his ten rules of simplicity, he encourages us to be creative and break
down the complex into manageable and recognisable parts. By making the complicated simple, you will free
up time, reduce stress and make better decisions. 'An inspiring man with brilliant ideas. De Bono never
ceases to amaze with his clarity of thought' Sir Richard Branson Edward de Bono invented the concept of
lateral thinking. A world-renowned writer and philosopher, he is the leading authority in the field of creative
thinking and the direct teaching of thinking as a skill. Dr de Bono has written more than 60 books, in 40
languages, with people now teaching his methods worldwide. He has chaired a special summit of Nobel
Prize laureates, and been hailed as one of the 250 people who have contributed most to mankind. Dr de
Bono's titles include classic bestsellers such as Six Thinking Hats, Lateral Thinking, I Am Right You Are
Wrong, Teach Yourself How To Think, Teach Your Child How To Think, and Simplicity.
www.edwdebono.com
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From reader reviews:

Ruth Irizarry:

Information is provisions for individuals to get better life, information today can get by anyone at
everywhere. The information can be a expertise or any news even a problem. What people must be consider
if those information which is within the former life are difficult to be find than now could be taking seriously
which one is acceptable to believe or which one typically the resource are convinced. If you get the unstable
resource then you have it as your main information you will have huge disadvantage for you. All of those
possibilities will not happen throughout you if you take Simplicity as your daily resource information.

Wayne Millican:

Can you one of the book lovers? If so, do you ever feeling doubt if you find yourself in the book store? Try
to pick one book that you never know the inside because don't determine book by its deal with may doesn't
work here is difficult job because you are afraid that the inside maybe not as fantastic as in the outside search
likes. Maybe you answer might be Simplicity why because the fantastic cover that make you consider
concerning the content will not disappoint anyone. The inside or content is usually fantastic as the outside or
even cover. Your reading sixth sense will directly show you to pick up this book.

Linda Spaulding:

Are you kind of active person, only have 10 or 15 minute in your moment to upgrading your mind expertise
or thinking skill actually analytical thinking? Then you have problem with the book in comparison with can
satisfy your limited time to read it because pretty much everything time you only find guide that need more
time to be study. Simplicity can be your answer given it can be read by you actually who have those short
spare time problems.

Patrica Fussell:

Is it an individual who having spare time then spend it whole day simply by watching television programs or
just lying down on the bed? Do you need something totally new? This Simplicity can be the respond to, oh
how comes? A book you know. You are consequently out of date, spending your spare time by reading in
this new era is common not a nerd activity. So what these publications have than the others?
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